
 

 

 
 14 October 2022 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent 

 

Please be aware that House Challenge week has been postponed to week beginning Monday 

7th November. This is due to the Astro being out of action for a few days next week in the 

day time.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Somers 

Head of Performance Faculty 

 


